
 

 

Declaration for Foreign Citizens before Entering Israel 

Due to the spread of the coronavirus the Prime Minister and the Minister of Health of the State of Israel 

have issued the following restrictions regarding the arrival of visitors from your country to Israel: 

Beginning Friday (06/03/2020) at 08:00 a.m. Israel time, citizens from the following countries: Germany, 

France, Switzerland, Spain and Austria will only be permitted to enter Israel if they can prove their ability 

to enter a home quarantine of 14 days. A hotel is not considered a home quarantine. 

Citizens of the above-mentioned countries will be required to declare the location of their home 

quarantine in one of the following ways: 

a. An advance notice, via e-mail, a few days prior to the date of travel to the consular section of the 

Embassy of Israel in Berlin (consular4@berlin.mfa.gov.il). The declaration should be in English or 

Hebrew, as follows:  

 

I, Mr./Ms.  ____________________________________________________________________________,  

passport number : _________________________ intend to visit Israel between the following  dates: 

____________________ and ____________________, arriving via flight number_________________. 

I hereby declare that upon my arrival to Israel I will enter a home quarantine at the home of:  

Name of the host/s: ________________________________________________________ 

Address in Israel: ___________________________________________________________ 

Contact details of the host/s: 

E-mail: ___________________________________________________________________ 

Israeli mobile/phone number: ________________________________________________ 

b. If the visitor will not provide advanced notice to the embassy, she/he will be allowed to declare their 

location of home quarantine at the border control in Israel. 

 

 

      Date: ______________________                                    Signature: ______________________ 
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